
From: <jake@jakemossdesigns.com>

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 11/15/2018 10:15 AM

Subject: Cannabis Prohibition Combining District at Boonville Road / Woodyglen Lane

Board of Supervisors
County of Mendocino
501 Low Gap Road
Ukiah, CA 95482

Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors,
 
Hello, I am Jacob Moss, and am writing in regards to the Cannabis Prohibition Combining District at
Boonville Road / Woodyglen Lane. 

I live on Boonville Road and am in full support for the creation of the district.          
             
My family and neighborhood appreciates the process the County initiated for the creation of these
combining districts, and the involvement of Michael Baker International in successfully creating proposed
changes to the code. We would also like to thank the Planning Commission for unanimously
recommending approval of this CPCD.
 
Please consider approving the Boonville Road / Woodyglen Lane CPCD and implementing this district
before the end of this calendar year.
 

Thank you, 
Jacob Moss

Boonville Road/ Woodyglen Lane 


